Wesley Marks, Accounting Manager
Shuttle Express — C-975

800 SW 16™ Street

Renton, WA 98057

December 18, 2013

Mr. Steven V. King, Executive Director and Secretary
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
Attn: Records Center

PO Box 47250

Olympia WA 98504-7250

RE: Docket TC-132223 **DO NOT REDOCKET**

Dear Mr. King:

Shuttle Express would respectfully request submission of a replacement Less than Statutory
Notice form for our filing in TC-132223. This replacement form cleans up language and
specifies by name the ticket agent agreements that we request LSN handling for in this matter.

Additionally, Shuttle Express would request to withdraw the first four (4) pages of the previously
submitted ticket agent agreements (GO Airport Shuttle) as well as the last two (2) pages
(American Tours International) as they are not scheduled to take effect at the same time as the

others.
Contact Information for this transmittal;

Wesley Marks

800 SW 16 St.

Renton, WA 98057

(425) 981-7070 - Phone
(425) 981-7071 - Fax
wmarks@shuttleexpress.net

Thank you in advance for your consideration; we are optimistic of receiving approval for this

request from the Commission.

Respectfully,

‘2//9/1
Wesley A. Marks
Accounting Manager



